
-- YANKTON BROADCASTING COMPANY KYNT 
1 4 5 0 K I L O C Y C L E S 

214 WEST THIRD STREET 
TELEPHONE 3623 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, i 5NXF 
1420 Columbia Drive, Ni 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Norman: 

YANKTON, 
SOUTH DAKOTA 

BILL JOHNSON 
STATION MANAGER 

December 19, 1957 

I received your report today of reception of our equipment test 
November 25. Your report seems to coincide with our log O.K. 

It has been somewhat interesting to me that lately the DX reports 
I have received have been from the west and south, whereas before 
I had only heard fron the east coast. 

Thank you for writing, and I hope the holiday season find you and 
yours well and rejoicing in the Savior who came to us at this time. 

Sincerely, 

John C. Briggs 
Stati::n Engineer 


